
In relationship to the CJI stopping and frisk report we have noticed that there has been little to no 

improvements. Milwaukee Police Department has continued to show minimum progress with the 

obligation of the settlement agreement. This raises red flags that this law enforcement agency 

(MPD) is not at all concern at following through with the agreed-upon terms of the legally 

binding settlement agreement. The community collaborative commission is truly concerned that 

this will continue to erode to trust between community and law-enforcement. Moving forward 

we need to see immediate changes in MPD conduct when it comes to their stop in frisk practices. 

 


